
Summary of public comments:  

Draft tree planting plan for Lockleaze Open Space 

November 2023  
 
 
A draft tree planting plan was circulated to residents and displayed in locations on the street. In 
addition, it was added to the consultation page on the Bristol City Council website.  
 
Thank you to everyone for your comments.  
 

What happens next? 
Tree planting will take place between December 2023 – March 2024 
 

Comments received: We have given these comments consideration and provide responses 
below. Please note, we will only respond to comments that directly refer to the consultation. 
 

 

 

 
 
  
Visit the Bristol City Council Webpage for more information on One Tree Per Child community 
planting and woodland maintenance events. 
 
You can contact One Tree Per Child by: 
Post: One Tree Per Child, Blaise Plant Nursery, Kings Weston Road, BS11 0XF                
Email: onetreeperchild@bristol.gov.uk   

Is this area in the same 
field as previous tree 
planting? 

Yes, the proposed new woodland area lies to the south of the existing 
woodland that was planted in the 2021-22 winter season.  
 

Can the tree planting 
by the entrances be 
tapered to allow more 
visibility?  

Yes, we will reduce the planting in the northern section to allow for this.  

There is no opportunity 
to view this area on the 
website. 

We are very sorry that you were unable to view this map on our website. The 
website team have been made aware and the issue has been resolved.  
 

40% of the consultation 
notice refers to trees on 
streets. 
 

We appreciate that this consultation notice does not directly relate entirely to 
woodland locations. Our project facilitates all aspects of tree planting 
throughout the city, including both woodlands and street trees. We will review 
our consultation notice and amend accordingly were appropriate.  

http://www.bristol.gov.uk/museums-parks-sports-culture/one-tree-per-child
http://www.bristol.gov.uk/museums-parks-sports-culture/one-tree-per-child
mailto:onetreeperchild@bristol.gov.uk
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